| respectfully request your support of SB574, lane filtering is a safe and effective way of maximizing the traffic capacity in our
overburdened roadways. This would encourage motorcycle commuters which would lessen the number of cars on the highways,
reduce emissions and fuel consumption. California has been doing this successfully for decades and is something that is happening
already on our roadways anyway, making it legal and educating the general public will allow them to learn how to safely operate

inside of an already existing dynamic.



